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Thursday 9th November 2023 
Dear Families,  
 
CHRIST THE KING FEAST DAY 
 
We will be celebrating our School Feast in School on Friday 24th 
November.  Father Colin will be in school to celebrate Mass with 
all the children and staff, unfortunately we are unable to 
accommodate any parents in the hall as there is no available 
space! As is tradition we are inviting all of our Christ the King 
Family to create and wear a special crown for the day – 
showing how we can love, aspire and serve.  These can be 
worn all day long!   They can be shop bought or homemade and can be as creative and 
unique as you like. The crowns can be themed to link in with our mission statement, school 
rules, Gospel and school values. 
 
As a school we live out our mission statement: love, aspire and serve. During these 
continuing turbulent times, it is so important that we continue to serve those in need. We 
are again focusing on a cause close to home, collecting for the South Liverpool Foodbank. 
This is to meet the ever-growing need and demand they have. If possible, we are asking for 
food donations from the list to be brought in on Friday 24th November.  
The foodbank is in urgent need of:  

• TINNED FRUIT 

• TINNED CARROTS, PEAS, SWEETCORN 

• TINNED MEAT E.G. CORNED BEEF / HAM / MINCED BEEF 

• TINNED SOUP 

• TINNED, OR PACKETS OF, INSTANT CUSTARD 

• TEA / COFFEE 

• BISCUITS 

• GLUTEN-FREE ITEMS E.G. CEREAL, BISCUITS, SOUP, PASTA AND SAUCE 

• JAM 

• SHAMPOO 

• TOOTHPASTE 
 
The official date for the feast day is Sunday 26th November. It would be lovely to see as 
many families as is possible at the 9:30am Mass at Christ the King Church.  Father Colin has 
invited our school choir to sing with the Parish Music Group. If you’d like to wear your 
crown to come to church then I’m sure the parishioners would love to see them all!  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher  
 


